



October 5, 1981

Mr. Angus Macbeth
Director
Commission on Wartime Relocation
and Internment of Civilians
726 Jackson Place, N.W. Suite 2020
New Executive Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20506

Dear Mr. Macbeth:

We congratulate you on your recent appointment as Director of CWRIC.

Except for Father Gromoth in Unalaska, we sent each of the Commissioners the letter which is enclosed. Our committees have been working in earnest since a New York hearing was tentatively scheduled for mid-November some time ago.

Because of the eminence and high recognition of several persons who have offered to appear before the Commission, we are eager to have your good office invite them officially and to determine a date, which we hope can be November 9.

We assigned Tom Kometani to be our representative in calls to Washington. If you wish to call him, his number during business hours is

Looking forward to a cordial and collaborative effort in bringing an excellent hearing to New York,

Sincerely,

Co-Chair with Sasha Hohri